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As a resident of Abbot walk I strongly disagree with the decision to move the settlement
boundary.

I would also like you to consider the following points:

1) The residents of Highmoor Park cul de sac have been approached by the developers to
sell they houses (when no planning has even been granted) to knock there houses down to
make way for an access road.

2) Surely the land that Taylor Wimpy already own (page 48 of the Housing Land Availability
Schedule highlighted in blue) must a better idea to build on seeing as they already own it if
not what are they going to do with it?? if not surely this is Land Banking.

3) New developments not yet been approved should be put on hold until the
infrastructures for the town are looked into again schools, health services, roads etc. &
also look into the sales for the new houses as so many are either not sold or are being put
back onto the market after only a short time occupied.

Hope you take these comments on board.
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